
 

 

January 11-12, 2025 
SFX Capital Campaign Updates 

 
The information below provides updates on the capital campaign funding and projects.  
 
Campaign Funding  
As of January 1, 2025: 
 Total pledges:   $2,046,543.39 
 Total income to date:  $1,439,419.76 
 Total expenses to date: $1,299,458.53 
 Balance in campaign:  $139,961.23 
 
Campus Facility Improvements  
 
Multipurpose Building: 
● Work has reconvened on the multipurpose building and should be finished up and able to be used  
around Feb. 1.  
 
Church: 
● Pews - we continue to work to get our pews completed.  MVE will pick up as soon as possible with a 6-
8 week turnaround time expected.  
o The hope is to have them back sometime in March.  
o We should get the first 16 pews back at the midway point and be able to install these.  
o The arm chairs in the front rows will be used eventually in Reker Hall or the multi building.  
o Please avoid moving chairs as much as possible to avoid any damage to our floors.  
 
● The confessional is being worked on and hope is to have it completed by the end of February also.  
 
● Purchases: 
o We are working to purchase cabinetry for the choir loft and for the entrances of church.  
o Also, to make sure there are chairs and tables in both Reker and the Multi. 
o Plans are being made to purchase new votive candles as well.  We will keep the stands the votives are 
on, but replace the red and blue candle holders.  Most likely with clear ones.  
 
● The new sound system is amazing..  Please bear with us and be patient as any kinks are worked out.  
 
● It takes everyone to keep the church looking great.  Please help out by using the mats at all entrances 
to church.  A quick brush off of your shoes will mean the dirt, rocks, etc. are deposited into the grates and not 
on the floors.   
 
● Cleaning:  
o To keep everyone safe, we are working with the cleaning crews to ensure the correct products are 
used.  There will be no Pledge used, only the spray for the specific mops should be used on the floors.  
Otherwise, the floors will become extremely slick.  
 
● Hymn board - plans to construct a hymn board is in the works - no date yet.  
 
● The murals look really great in church. We found 9 more murals, roughly the size of the smaller one in 
church now.  Plans are being made to possibly have them restored.  These would go above the stained glass 
windows.   
 
We are looking to have an open house and rededication mass.  We’re working on a date for the Bishop to 
hopefully attend and one that works best for our parish and is after the pews are installed. We hope to have a 
date soon and will communicate this out through announcements and the bulletin. 
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